



Qantas Group Bulletin • 20 May 2021

## Qantas Group wage freeze proposal an insult to loyal workforce

Qantas Group released a Wages Policy today that announced a twoyear wage freeze in all new EBAs. This means that Qantas Group workers will need to wait until 2022 or 2023 to see a pay increase. Even then, Qantas Group says it wants to lock in a miserly 2% pay rise.

Qantas has received more than \$1.2 billion in public funding that should be going directly into the pockets of workers, not to shareholders or anyone else.

This pay freeze is an insult to every worker who has stayed loyal to the company and kept Qantas flying throughout very trying times.

Qantas should be supporting and rewarding the people who have stood by the airline and done it tougher than most during this pandemic.

Is this the Spirit of Australia? Qantas, do the right thing by your workers.

Pass this bulletin to your colleagues who aren't in the union. They can join at <a href="https://www.asu.asn.au/ASUJOIN">www.asu.asn.au/ASUJOIN</a>.

Contact your organiser for more information:

Branch	Contact	Mobile
NSW US	Thomas Russell	0419 761 320
NSW/ACT Services	Rhiannon Robson	0418 336 345
VIC/TAS A&S	Aaron De La Torre	0427 813 821
VIC PS	Victor Jose	0425 753 756
VIC PS	Imogen Sturni	0433 339 656
QLD SNA	Glenn Desmond	0427 975 806
QLD Together	Allison Finley-Bissett	1800 177 244
SA/NT	Lesley Till	0497 555 875
WA	Yvonne Klaa	0417 969 767